
Fair with a correct fee
Everyone needs to pay the correct fee for daycare. Köping Municipality are now carrying 
through an inspection of the fees paid in 2022. The information given to the municipality is 
compared to the taxed income at Skatteverket. 

If an incorrect fee has been paid an adjustment will be made. If the paid fee is too low a  
retroactive bill will be sent. If the paid fee is too high a payment will be made. Amounts under 
600 SEK will not be adjusted.

Fee inspections are carried through with a two-year delay since the information from  
Skatteverket is not available earlier. 

More information and questions
More information can be found on our website: www.koping.se/avgiftskontroll.

If you have questions regarding the fee inspection you can e-mail or telephone us. 
E-mail: avgiftskontroll.uf@koping.se
Telephone number: 0221- 259 47. 
Phone hours are Monday to Friday between 10.00-12.00.


